
Request for PUC-CLEC Certification Cancellation 

11/07/2023 

502 Deaderick Street 4th Floor 

Nashville, TN 37243 

Dear Commissioner, 

I am writing this to formally request the cancellation of City Communications, Inc, CLEC 

certification under Docket No. 19-00026 

We have decided to withdraw our company from the TN market and cease all business 

operations in this state. As a result, we will no longer require our PUC-CLEC certification to 

conduct business in this jurisdiction. 

We request that our CLEC certification be cancelled immediately and that our company be 

removed from the list of certified CLECs in TN from 11/07/2023. Please confirm with us in 

writing once our certification has been cancelled. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Faraz Mobeen 

CEO 

Contact# 877-841-1166 

Email: fmobeen@citycom.co 

City Communications, Inc. 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room 
on November7, 2023 at 7:49 a.m.




